
New Letter 
September 1999 
Seventeenth Annual CCC Reunion 

The seventeenth annual CCC reunion , Camp Vernon, Company F4, will be held 
Saturday, October 9, 1999 at the Leesville Country Club Recreation Building. 

Registration for meals and dues paid will commence at 9 a.m. Dues arc $5.00 and meals 
will be $3.50. The Vernon Parish Sheriffs Department will cook and serve the noon meal. 

Please bring yearbooks, pictures, and other memorabilia to be displayed during the 
reunion. Plainly mark all your souvenirs with your name and address and please pick these 
things up before leaving. We also hope to have several speakers whom I am sure will have 
information of interest to all. 

Homer and Ruth Woodham have had the responsibility for keeping this reunion alive 
for the past several years and for this I commend them. My wife and 1 have agreed to 
assume this responsibility and hope to live up to the standard already set. 

We welcome all men and their families who served in the CCC. Let's make this a record 
attendance. 

Sincerely, 

Wilmer Bolgiano^ 
President/Treasurer 
CCC Alumni Association 
1469 Hwy. 464 
Leesville LA 71446 
318-2383130 

Alice Rnlgiano 
Secretary 


